
Important Insurance Update 
Dear Valued Patients, 
As of January 1, 2026, we will no longer be part of the VSP 
provider network.  

However, we want to assure you that we will continue to care for any medical eye 
conditions, and we will keep accepting your medical insurance to meet your 
ongoing needs. This includes treatment for conditions like cataracts, glaucoma, 
macular degeneration, diabetic retinopathy, dry eye, blepharitis, and other eye- and 
eyelid-related health issues. Annual medical eye exams will also remain covered 
by your health insurance. 

We are pleased to provide for your eyeglass and contact lens needs, although these 
are typically not covered by medical health insurance. We also understand that 
many of you value the care and expertise of our Opticians and wish to continue 
purchasing your eyewear through our office. To support this, our optical 
department offers a discount for non-insurance orders. When combined with your 
out-of-network reimbursement, your total savings may be comparable to in-
network benefits. 

If you have any questions about your coverage or appointments after December 31, 
2025, please ask our reception staff or by calling our office at 860-678-0202. Our 
team is here to help you. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change might cause and sincerely thank 
you for your understanding and continued trust in our care. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Consulting Ophthalmologists, P.C. 


